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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
October 19, 2017 
  

DeKalb County to Hold Public Meeting  
to Discuss Pleasantdale Park Sale  

 

DECATUR, Ga.– The DeKalb County Department of Recreation, Parks and Cultural 
Affairs Department will hold a public meeting to discuss the sale of 7.1 acres of 
Pleasantdale Park to the DeKalb County Board of Education on Monday, Oct. 30, at 
5:30 p.m. The meeting will be held at Pleasantdale Elementary School, 3695 
Northlake Drive, Atlanta, GA.  
 
For more information, contact the Department of Recreation, Parks and Cultural Affairs 
at 404-371-2711 or email dekalbparks@dekalbcountyga.gov.  
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